
 

 

 

Town of Sunapee 

Trustee of the Trust Funds 

Town Hall - September 10, 2021 

Attending:  Lynn Smith, John Berger 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm 

 

The Trustees received 3 check requests.  Requests were reviewed and checks were written for the 

following: 

• Sunapee Water  – 8/19 Request - $12,469 

• Sunapee Sewer – 8/19 Request - $20,750 

• Town of Sunapee – Computer Upgrade– 9/3 Request - $40,392 

The Trustees reviewed and processed 2 deposits to TD Bank 

• 4 checks to the Thielan Food Pantry totaling $700 

• 1 check to the Sunapee Lions Club totaling $500 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:23pm 

Submitted by Lynn Smith, Trustee, Secretary 

 

  

 

 


